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          18th February, 2005

Dr. D. Kumar

Deputy Secretary

Medical Council of India

Aiwan-E-Galib Marg, Kotla Road,

Opp. Mata Sundari College (for Women)

New Delhi – 110 002

Subject : Complaint of Shri Karam Chand against the doctors of Safdarjung Hospital

Ref. No. : Your letter No. MCI-211(2)(60)/2002-Ethical/9415 dated 8th October, 2004

With reference to your letter mentioned hereinabove on the subject noted above, this is to inform you that on perusal of the representation of Shri Karam Chand, it is observed that there is no mention of any allegation of medical negligence/unethical conduct.  The only relief which Shri Karam Chand is seeking of proper treatment for his wife, is administrative in nature, the same may be referred to the concerned institute for consideration.

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Secretary

Copy to : 

1) Shri Karam Chand, D-118, FF, Street No. 6, Krishna Nagar, New Delhi – 110 029.

2) Medical Superintendent, Safdarjung Hospital, New Delhi. 

